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MEMORANDUM FOR  INCOMING STUDENTS 

 

FROM:  FORREST L. VOSLER NCO ACADEMY/CO 

 

SUBJECT:  Noncommissioned Officer (NCO) Academy Course Attendance 

 

1.  Congratulations on your selection to attend the Forrest L. Vosler NCO Academy.  Be proud 

of the hard work and dedicated professionalism that led to your selection.  Completion of the 

NCO Academy represents a significant career milestone.  You are now advancing from the role 

of technician to the challenge of leadership.  Our NCO Academy will develop and refine your 

leadership skills to help you meet future challenges.  Your enthusiasm, motivation and 

willingness to learn will ensure your success.  Your participation is the biggest factor in a 

successful six weeks. 

 

2.  We will guide you through four major curriculum areas: Combat Leadership, Military 

Professional, Unit Manager and Military Communicator.  The curriculum is challenging and 

NCO leadership is at the forefront throughout the course.  Our student brochure contains detailed 

information concerning the school, the curriculum and your responsibilities as a student; 

PLEASE READ IT CAREFULLY.  It is very important that you understand all the 

information covered.   

 

3. Again, on behalf of the entire staff, congratulations on your selection to attend the Vosler 

NCO Academy.  We look forward to your arrival and know this will be a rewarding experience. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at DSN 834-8143. 

 

 

 

 

        //SIGNED// 

               GREGORY L. STONE, CMSgt, USAF 

               Commandant 

 


